
From: Jason M. Wisniewski <jwisniewski@fischerhomes.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 2:49 PM 
To: Skylor Miller <SMiller@SycamoreTownship.org> 
Cc: Daves, Jessica <JDaves@SycamoreTownship.org>; Michael Kady <mkady@fischerhomes.com>; Tepe, 
Thomas M., Jr. <ttepe@kmklaw.com> 
Subject: Re: Hillpointe - Zone Change 
 
Skylor: 
 
Please accept this email as my formal request for a continuation of Case #2020-07Z to be heard by the 
Sycamore Township Trustees on Tuesday, February 16th, 2021 at 6:00 PM.  Discussions regarding plan 
changes/revisions with the adjacent residents is on-going, and we need additional time to finalize any 
revisions.  I also request that our case be continued to the regularly-scheduled Trustee Meeting on 
March 16th, 2021. 
 
Please contact me with any questions or concerns.  Thank you. 
 

Jason M. Wisniewski 

Vice President of Planning + Entitlements 

Grand Communities, LLC. 
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